
The Alabama Department of Mental Health is excited 

to announce a new method for enrolling in the 

‘Understanding the PASRR Process’ class.  The class will 

conƟnue to be made available approximately once a 

month at the AIDT (George Howard Training Center) 

located at 15 Technology Court, Montgomery, Alabama 

36116.  It will sƟll cover all the informaƟon Nursing 

Home Administrators will need to comply with secƟon 

1919 (e)(7) of the Social Security Act, but now individu-

als can enroll in the class straight from their computer.  

Just follow the steps below to set up a user account and enroll in community training offered by the Alabama 

Department of Mental Health. 

Understanding the PASRR Process 

1 Go to hƩps://admh.academy.reliaslearning.com/ 

2 

Click where it says ‘Login’  

3 

Click ‘Register’ 

4 

Fill in informaƟon to 

set up an account. 

Click register 

5 

Click ‘ADMH Courses’ 

Click ‘select session’. 

Follow the on screen 

opƟons to select the 

class you would like 

to enroll in. 


